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Have You Heard? 

The Early Awareness Committee, chaired by 

Kayla Klein from the University of Missouri-

Columbia, is setting dates for the 2019 MASFAP 

High School Counselor Workshops. Please let 

Kayla (KleinKW@missouri.edu) know if you are 

interested in hosting a workshop!  

Upcoming Dates 

- Packaging and Notification of 

Awards and Professional Judgement—

Registration is open on masfap.org 

- MASFAP Executive Board 

meeting 

- MASFAP PD event—Registration 

will be open on masfap.org 

- Keys to Student Success 

Summit —registration and information below 

- MASFAP Town Hall—

Registration will be open on masfap.org 

- MASFAP Director’s Round 

Table—Registration will be open on masfap.org 

- MASFAP Conference—

Registration will be open on masfap.org 

High School Counselor Workshops  

 

 

 

MASFAP will be getting a new look this 
year.  ATAC, the company MASFAP has used for 
years to host our website, is ceasing its 
operations. While we have until the end of the 
year to complete the transition to a new site 
host, MASFAP has already begun the process, 
diligently researching other host companies. The 
goal is for the new website to be up and running 
before conference registration opens so that the 
convenience of online registration and payment 
is available. This is also a great opportunity to 
refresh our online presence and fine-tune web 
functionality. Be on the lookout for updates 
from this Ad Hoc Web Committee, chaired by 
Stephen Garman from Missouri State University. 


